
CHARRETTE 

On July 31st through August 2nd a design charrette was held to allow the public to provide their 
thoughts on the development of a master plan for the Seaboard area. The event was very well 
attended, and many ideas were provided for discussion and consideration during the morning 
sessions. The afternoons provided an open studio where the public could come by at their leisure 
and provide ideas and see the progress being made by the consultants. Some participants attended 
each session and spent the entire day there. The event culminated in a presentation on the final day 
at 6:00 that was also well attended. Since the event, the consultants have been reviewing all the 
public input and working on the development of the draft master plan which will be presented to the 
technical working group and then Planning Commission. The plan will eventually go to City Council 
for possible adoption. 

   

   

   


